
 
 
 

Guest Policy 
 
Effective January 2003, it is the policy of the Police Association of South Jersey. ALL members 
who bring guest to the range are responsible for these guests. All guest are required to sign in as 
“Guest”.  All guests will be given a review of the range rule for the PASJ, as well as, a review in 
the handling of a firearm. The Range Officer on duty will conduct this review. 
 
The PASJ reserves the right of denial to allow a guest use of the range. Any guest whom the Range 
Officer on duty denies access to the range, MUST leave the range or will be prosecuted for 
trespassing.  
 
All guests will be required to pay a guest fee and sign a range waiver. Any guest, who refuses 
either of these items, will be refused use of the range.  
 
Any questions about this policy please email or call the PASJ. 
 
 

 


